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              Chryston Primary School
Enrolment of Primary 1

August 2017
 Chryston Primary School will be enrolling pupils in school from Monday 16th until Friday 20th January 2017
Between 9.30 a.m and 10.30 a.m Mon – Fri

and 
between 1.30 p.m and 2.30 p.m Mon - Thurs 

(No enrolment on the afternoon of Friday 20th  January 2017)
It would be lovely to bring your child with you, as this is the first opportunity for us all to meet.

Pre arranged appointments are not necessary.

We are looking forward to meeting you!
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Parents should bring a copy of the following items:  

1. child’s birth certificate (Children enrol who attain the age of 5 years between 1 March 2017 and 28 February 2018)
2. council tax bill as proof of address
3. another proof of address e.g. child benefit letter utility bill
